Guidelines for Resource Center Psychological Test Usage

1.
Undergraduate students should have very limited access to psychological testing materials.  

a.
A list of tests will be available for use by students doing test review projects in the Test and Measures class (Psyc. 421).  Such tests will include tests considered appropriate for use by advanced undergraduates with a course in psychological testing.

b.
Undergraduates interested in using psychological tests for research or other educational purposes should only administer, score, and interpret tests under the supervision of a Department of Psychology faculty member.  It is the faculty member's responsibility to make sure ethical and legal standards are maintained.  

2.
Graduate students should have access to psychological testing materials at a level corresponding to their educational experience and needs.

a.
Graduate students enrolled in graduate psychological assessment courses (e.g., Psyc. 541a, Psyc. 541b, Psyc. 543a, Psyc. 543b) should have access to the tests related to these courses.  It is ultimately the responsibility of the faculty member teaching the course to assure that ethical and legal guidelines are met in test use; however, appropriate coverage of these issues should be a part of these classes to assure that ethical standards are maintained.

b.
Graduate students who have completed a graduate level psychological assessment course (this does not include Psyc. 421) are allowed unrestricted use of the testing materials for research purposes.  Use of tests for clinical practica should always be under the supervision of one of the clinical faculty and/or their practicum supervisor.

c.
Graduate students who have not completed a graduate level psychological assessment course are not allowed unrestricted use of the testing materials.  These students may have access to those tests approved for use by undergraduates; however, graduate students wishing to use a restricted psychological test for a research project should do so under the supervision of a Department of Psychology faculty member.

3.
Faculty and students from other departments are generally not allowed access to testing materials in the Resource Center. Exceptions require the approval of a Department of Psychology faculty member.

4.
Forms are available in the Resource Center for signing out testing materials.  These forms require faculty to give their approval before a test can be checked out of the Resource Center by a student. 
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